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26 July 2018 
Dear Stakeholder,  
 
The London Borough of Brent and the Old Oak and Park Royal Development Corporation 
(OPDC) are publishing the draft Harlesden Neighbourhood Plan and inviting your responses 
and representations as part of this consultation. The draft Plan has been produced by the 
Harlesden Neighbourhood Forum to guide future development within the Harlesden 
Neighbourhood Area, which is located within the OPDC and London Borough of Brent local 
planning authority areas.  
 
The Harlesden Neighbourhood Forum was established in 2015 by local residents and 
businesses. The draft Plan sets out the vision for the neighbourhood area, and contains a 
number of planning policies and community aspirations that will help to achieve this  vision. 
More information about the Forum can be found on their website:  
www.harlesdenneighbourhoodforum.com. 
 
Responses on the Plan should be provided between Thursday from 26 July and Thursday 
20 September 2018. You are invited to comment either by e-mailing 
planningstrategy@brent.gov.uk or in writing to Planning Policy, Brent Civic Centre, 
Engineers Way, Wembley HA9 0FJ.  
 
The documents are available to view or download at www.london.gov.uk/opdcconsultations. 
During the eight-week period, the Plan will also be available to view at the following places:  
  

• City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, More London Riverside, London SE1 2AA (Mon-Thurs: 
8.30am-6.00pm, Fri: 8.30am-5.30pm) 

• Wembley Library at Brent Civic Centre HA9 0FJ (Mon-Fri: 8.00am-8.00pm, Sat-Sun: 
10.00am-5.00pm)  

• Harlesden Library, 49A Craven Park Road, London NW10 8SE (Mon-Thurs: 10.00am-
8.00pm, Fri: 10.00am-6.00pm, Sat: 10.00am-5.00pm, Sun: 12.00pm-5.00pm)  

 
The deadline for receiving your comments is 5.00pm on 20 September 2018. 
Please note all representations, including the name of the individual or organisation who 
commented, will be made publicly available.  
 
Any representations may include a request to be notified of OPDC’s and the London Borough of 
Brent’s decisions under regulation 19 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 
in relation to making (adopting) the neighbourhood development plan. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
Yours faithfully, 

 
Tom Cardis, Interim Assistant 
Director of Planning, Old Oak and 
Park Royal Development Corporation 

  
Rob Krzyszowski, Spatial Planning 
Manager, London Borough of Brent  
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